
 
 

 

 

BUFFALO TRAIL PUBLIC SCHOOLS – Design Funding Approved for 
Wainwright Elementary School – March 1, 2023 

Today, the Minister of Education announced a budget for 58 projects, which includes 13 full 
construction projects, 20 design, 14 planning and 11 pre-planning projects. Buffalo Trail Public 
Schools was on the design funding list. The BTPS #1 capital plan priority for the past few years 
has been Wainwright Elementary School. The initial step of design funding was approved by the 
government today. This is the first step for us to potentially have a new Wainwright Elementary 
School in the next five years. 
 
 


